
. Now! It may be useful to President Donald Trump 

 

Dear Mr. President Donald Trump, 

Before the 1916 presidential election, I wrote a few lines of encouragement 

to you, expressing my conviction that you will be the President of the United 

States. 

In 1919 I wrote to you again. 

Dear Mr. President Donald Trump, 

We pray for you. 

I have written to you and we repeat, you will win the next presidential 

election and you will continue to be the President of the USA. 

For this we pray to our Lord Jesus Christ and the Virgin Mary. 

God bless the USA. May God bless Romania. 

May God bless President  Donald Trump.    

We, Getodacs Party! 

Gheorghe-Gavrilă Copil, 

President 

partidulnoigetodacii@gmail.com  
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Dear Mr. President Donald Trump, 

Now, right at the time of the 2020 presidential election, in my capacity as an 

Orthodox Christian and President of the We, Getodacs Party!  I am convinced 

that you, as a Catholic Christian and President of the United States, will be 

President of the United States in the years to come. 

For this we pray to our Lord Jesus Christ and the Virgin Mary. 

God bless the USA. May God bless Romania. 

May God bless President Donald  Trump. 

We, Getodacs Party! 

Gheorghe-Gavrilă Copil, 

President 

partidulnoigetodacii@gmail.com  

www.noidacii.ro  no 154,2020 
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